FOR YOUR INFORMATION..

The Shack will be closed W.C 30" May 2022 for
the full week. We hope you have a lovely half
term.

The shack has a new, informative window
display located just to the right of the door.
Please have a look at this for information such
as sign of the week, cheeky challenge etc.

&

UPCOMING CLOSURES

Thursday 2™ June - Closed

Friday 3" June - Closed

DATES TO REMEMBER

Friday 17™ June

Father's Day Event
3:30pm - 5pm down on the field we will be holding
a special man's event where we will have a BBQ
and activities. This will be a ticketed event and
will be priced at £5 for 1 special man and child.
This ticket will include either a hotdog or burger
from the BBQ, drinks and ice creams can be
purchased at an extra cost.

Tuesday 215" June
Make Music Day

Monday 27™ June

Team Meetings - Close at 5pm
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@ CHEEKY CHALLENGE..

June - A photo of you with your special man

July - A photo of you enjoying an Ice Cream

&
August - To build a sandcastle
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STAFF SHOUTOUTS..
May 2022

If you would like to give a member of staff a special
staff shout out, please email these over to Jade on
Sunnydalenurseryam@outlook.com

09/05/22- Shannon - coming back to work after her
maternity leave, like she has never been away.

16/05/22- Olivia - for always offering a help in hand to

everyone ;

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES
MONDAY - Baking 5
% TUESDAY - Board Games ﬁé
WEDNESDAY - Quiz Night
E THURSDAY - Library
FRIDAY - Free Choice

SIGN OF THE MONTH..

Dad/6Grandad




